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“The Lord is good to those whose hope is in him, to the one who seeks him; it
is good to wait quietly for the salvation of  the Lord.” Lamentations 3:25-26

UPCOMING EVENTS:
May 4th - 7th SAT's (K5-7th grades)   Testing will be done each morning
May 8th 10am – 2pm Movie & Field Day

Parents of the K5 - 7th grades, please note that the SAT's (testing) will take place next week. 
Please make sure your children are at school on time and they have a nutritious breakfast!

MOVIE /FIELD DAY Field Trip
Our final all-school field trip for the year is next Friday, May 8th. 
We will load cars (we need drivers!) at 10am to head over to the

Hayden Discount Cinemas. Our movie will start at 10:30am and we'll
be watching PADDINGTON! This is a PG movie. (Parents, if you have
any concerns about this, please call Carrie.) When the movie is over

(around noon) we'll go to Finucane Park (corner of 4th & Prairie) to eat
lunch and play until 1:30 then back to the school for pick up at 2pm.

COINS FOR KIDS news:
Our February COINS FOR KIDS contribution went to a college student 
from Resonate Church in the Moscow/Pullman region to help her with 
missionary work.
Our April COINS FOR KIDS contribution went to the Cooper family of 
CCS for their new born son who was born prematurely and is in Deaconess
Hospital for the next few months.


